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Resolution appropriating funds for Architectural Services and Marketing Services for 
Construction of Trane Park. 
 

 RESOLUTION 
 

WHEREAS, the City desires to use approved funds to begin the process to develop the 
programming and schematic phases for construction of Trane Park. 
 

WHEREAS, the funds below have been approved in the 2017 CIP (Line 266) for the 
various phases of construction for Trane Park, 

 
$250,000.00 Contribution from La Crosse County Fund 479  
$400,000.00 TIF 15 Increment Fund 479 
$2,220,000.00 SOF – Other (Grants) 

 
WHEREAS, per Resolution 16-0122, $30,700.00 of TIF 15 Increment (Munis Project 

02499) has been appropriated for Architectural Services for the Programming and Schematic 
Design phases. 
 

WHEREAS, $100,000.00 is now needed for Architectural Services and Marketing 
Services. 
 
  NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the sum of $100,000.00 be appropriated to 
pay for the Architectural Services and Marketing Services to develop Trane Park from TIF #15 
Increment (Fund 479). 
 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Director of Parks and Recreation, City Engineer, 
City Planning Department and the Director of Finance/Treasurer are hereby authorized to take 
any and all steps necessary to effectuate this resolution. 
 

 
 

 
I, Teri Lehrke, certify that this resolution was duly and officially adopted by the Common Council of the  
City of La Crosse on March 9, 2017. 
 
 
________________________ 
Teri Lehrke, City Clerk 
City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 

 


